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30 March 2023 

Dear Sir, dear Madam, 

After consulting with our members, we do not have any objection and we do support 
SFC and HKMA's proposed amendments to the Clearing Rules for over-the-counter 
derivative transactions pursuant to global interest rate benchmark reform. Best 
regards Managing Director Head of Fixed Income. 


